
The Association's Aquatic Biologist uncovered 

a very invasive weed in the lake during his visit 

today - Water Chestnut: 

https://www.invasivespeciesinfo.gov/aquatic/

plants/water-chestnut 

Only one (1) plant was found near North Beach 

and it was very small and was removed! This 

plant has never been found in our lake before. 

The plant floats on the surface of the water. If 

found, the plant must be removed in it entirety, 

including the root ball and rosette. If you are out 

and about, please look for it and notify the 

association office immediately of it's location. 

If you see water chestnut, pull it out and 

dispose of it far away from the water. Any plant 

destroyed will prevent up to 120 new plants 

from growing the next year! 
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